roundcube

Subject RE: Progress report - Mapua Reserve Playground

Upgrade

From MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

To Glenn Thorn <Glenn.Thorn@tasman.govt.nz>

Date 2020-07-15 12:15

Thank for this Glenn,

I will follow Gordon up>

Cheers Marion

On 2020-07-15 12:06, Glenn Thorn wrote:

Hi Marion

Yes good to make a start

No Not all the play equipment has been ordered but will be early next week as meeting with the supplier.

Can be 10 to 12 weeks from order.

I have not had anything from Gordon so if you could follow up that would great as still working flat out on our new parks contract.

I have spoken with the guy that will lay the surface as per Gordons plan and he is keen to see it and arrange a time to fit it in

Hope this helps

Cheers

Glenn

Glenn Thorn

Reserves Officer - Assets and Projects

DDI +64 3 543 8465 | Mobile +64 27 231 1058 | Glenn.Thorn@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

From: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>
Sent: Wednesday, 15 July 2020 11:57 am

To: Glenn Thorn <Glenn.Thorn@tasman.govt.nz>

Subject: Progress report - Mapua Reserve Playground Upgrade

1 of 2 15/07/2020, 12:15 pm

Good morning Glenn,

Great to see the realignment of the Great Taste Trail within the playground area is underway.

Can you please let me know where the rest of the project is at please. Has the play equipment been ordered? If so, when is it due to arrive and when will the replacement work commence?

Have you got the wet area design from Gordon yet? If not, would you like me to follow this up?

Cheers Marion

--

Mapua & Districts Community Association
Mapua Hall
72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005
info@ourmapua.org
www.ourmapua.org

--

Mapua & Districts Community Association Mapua Hall 72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005 info@ourmapua.org www.ourmapua.org